
Michelle Pyle, Assistant Commissioner, Florida Department of Law 
Enforcement 
 

Michelle Pyle was appointed Assistant Commissioner of Public Safety 
Services on September 16, 2020, and oversees Business Support, 
Criminal Justice Information Services, Information Technology Services 
and Professionalism. 
 
Assistant Commissioner Pyle first joined FDLE in 1994 in an OPS 
position. After a four-year stint as a legislative assistant with a 
Tallahassee law firm, she rejoined the department as a senior 
management analyst in Capitol Police in 2002. In 2005, she was 
promoted to planning and policy administrator in Investigations and 
Forensic Science. In 2011, Assistant Commissioner Pyle left to become 
deputy assistant secretary of planning and program analysis for the 
Florida Department of Corrections, where she coordinated strategic 

planning and policy development, monitored program responsibilities and worked on the agency’s 
legislative agenda. In 2014, she returned to FDLE and was promoted to director of the Business 
Support Program in 2015. 
 
Assistant Commissioner Pyle holds a Bachelor of Science degree in human resource 
management from Florida State University and is a graduate of FDLE’s Chief Executive Seminar. 
She is the first non-sworn member to hold the position of Assistant Commissioner. 


